
                     STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 
 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (VARIOUS ROADS, POTTERS BAR) 
(PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2015 

 
 

Hertsmere Borough Council is intending to introduce remove restrictions at various locations 
within controlled parking zone M in Potters Bar. The proposal has been the result of a recent 
Controlled parking zone review which has been carried out in the area and it is aimed at 
maximising the use of parking spaces within the controlled parking zone 
 
The proposals are considered necessary for the purpose of relieving or preventing congestion 
and in particular to relieve parking pressure on roads within close proximity to the controlled 
parking zone. 
 
All of the proposed measures have been subject to consultation with the Police, Fire & 
Rescue, Ambulance, FTA, RHA, District Councillors, Hertfordshire Highways Area Office and 
local residents. 
 


